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Clty Tasanieer * FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE *

Orland City Council Reorganizes with Three New Members, Selects Mayor

The first order of business at last night’s Orland City Council meeting was to certify official
final results of the recent election, recognize outgoing councilmembers, and seat three
newly elected councilmembers: Terrie Barr, Brandon Smith and JC Tolle.

The five-member council then nominated and voted among itself for the roles of mayor and
vice mayor for the coming year. Mathew “Matt” Romano was elected mayor, and JC Tolle as
vice mayor.

Mayor Romano said, “l appreciate the opportunity over the next year to work with the city
council, staff and the citizens of Orland to continue to make Orland a wonderful cityto be a
part of and raise a family in. | have always considered it an honor and a privilege to say I’'m
from Orland.”

Outgoing councilmembers are Bruce T. Roundy who served since 2008 as councilmember,
vice mayor and mayor; Chris Dobbs who completed one four-year term, the most recent
two years as mayor; and Jeffrey A. Tolley who completed one term with one year as vice
mayor.

Following the reorganization, the meeting proceeded as outlined on the planned agenda.
The public works, engineering and administration department directors provided
informational annual presentations. Business included approval of co-funding an
assessment study regarding Pioneer Community Energy; approval of a new training &
retention policy for the public works department; award of contract to a new CPA for
financial consulting; and direction to city staff about the in-process downtown streetscape
project.

Complete agenda packets, minutes and audio/video records of Orland City Council
meetings are found online at www.cityoforland.com
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